
 

 

 

 
 

Summer Term Diary Dates 

Monday 7th Week 2 Dinners. 

Girls football training with Miss Covell 

Choir with Mrs. Geary until 4:10 pm 

Tuesday AFC Summer Club Y3, 4 & 5 – until 4:10 pm 

Wednesday Assembly Year 5 – Parents Welcome 9am  

Kenya Day – Year 2  

Athletics Tournament UCLAN 

Thursday Teddy Bears Picnic – Dolphins Class 

Friday Judo until 4:20 pm 

Drum Assembly 2:00 pm 

Monday 

14th 

 

Tuesday Leavers Play 6:00 pm 

Wednesday Year 1 visiting Ricroft Nurseries & Year 6 

visiting Windmill Animal Farm 

Thursday Staff v Year 6 Rounders 

School Discos 5:00 pm & 6:00pm 

Friday Judo until 4:20 pm 

Leavers Prom 6:30 pm 

Monday 21st Mass in School  

Tuesday Leavers Assembly 

 School closes for Summer at 1:30 pm 

               

 

 

 

 

 
STARS OF THE WEEK  

  
Dolphins: Jasmine & Nina 
Seahorses: Neve, Noella, Luca & 
Lottie 
Sharks: Cillian & Natalia 
Bears: Lilly-Rose & Millie 
Leopards: Leo & Scarlett 
Tigers: Jude & Teddy 
Lions: Senudi & Maya Wo 
 

Best Class Attendance: 

Leopards & Tigers 

 

July 4th 2025 

 Tickets are now available to 

buy through the “school shop” 

on Arbor for the Leavers play 

(£3 per family) & the Summer 

Discos £2. 

 
Please ensure all arrears for Meals / 

Wraparound are paid before the end of 

term.  Thank you. 

Please check your child’s Dashboard on 

Arbor. 

 
Thank you to everyone who has 
supported our fund-raising events over 
the year.  All the money raised through 
our P.T.F.A. is used to enhance your 
child’s time at our school – this year 
they have paid for the Pantomime, 
D.J.’s for the discos & bingo, the 
Magician at Christmas, Prizes for 
competitions & our entry for “Let’s Go 
Sing” which 30 of our children took part 
in; next year we hope there will more 
children wanting to experience this.  

 

Water in Classes 

As we look ahead to the new school year, we are 
introducing a new initiative to support hydration, 
reduce waste, and promote consistency across our 
school community. 

From the start of the new year, we will be asking all 
children to buy a school water bottle, which we kindly 
ask all students to use during the school day. These 
bottles are durable, easy to clean, and designed to 
support healthy hydration habits in the classroom and 
during outdoor activities. The branded bottles will 
cost £2, & can be purchased through the office or on 
Arbor.  Once we have received them we will send 
them out. 

We believe this change will help streamline routines, 
avoid lost or mismatched bottles, and ensure that all 
children have regular access to water throughout the 
day. 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in 
touch. 

 


